
 

 
SENATE LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE 

AUSTRALIAN INSTITUTE OF CRIMINOLOGY  

Question No. 170 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 14 February 2006: 
 
If you are able, please provide the committee a copy of the report into the AIC’s ICT services. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The report into the AIC’s ICT services is an internal working document and is not available 
publicly. 
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